
To Our Neighbors and Clients,

Starting March 13, the Arlington Boulevard entrance to 
Columbia Gardens Cemetery will be closed for approximately 
two to four weeks due to renovation of the main road and 
surrounding property. During this time, please use either 
the Oakland Street or 2nd Road North gates to enter and exit 
the cemetery. See red arrows.

We understand this may cause some inconvenience.  
Our staff members are available to assist and direct you  
as needed. Thank you for your patience.
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